Resear ch Team on the Compendium of Submissions on
Article 23 of the Basic Law

2003 5 26

2003 5 26

ACC 105




Resear ch Team on the Compendium of Submissions on
Article 23 of the Basic Law

26 May 2003

Press | nvitation

The Research Team formed in February to re-examine the Compendium of
Submissions on the government’s proposals to implement Article 23 of the
Basic Law will release its report this afternoon. You are cordialy invited to a
press conference, details of which follow:

Date:  May 26, 2003 (today)

Time:  3:00 p.m.

Venue: Room ACC 105, SCE Tower
Renfrew Road Campus
Baptist University

In the press conference, the Research Team will compare its findings with those
of the government’s and discuss the implications. The team will also address the
problems and limitations of the government’s consultation exercise. Most
importantly, it will present a set of recommendations to the government on how
to do public consultations right, with the aim to do justice to public opinion.

Members of the research team include (1) Dr Jennifer CHAN, Department of
Statistics and Actuarial Science, HKU (who also chairs the team); (2) Dr CHAN
Kin-Man, Department of Sociology, CUHK; (3) Dr Sammy CHIU, Department
of Social Work, HKBU; (4) Dr Boris Sai-Tsang CHOY, HKU SPACE
Community College (Deputy Chair of the team); (5) Dr MA Ngok, Division of
Socia Science, UST.

Members of the team contribute their time voluntarily in personal capacity.
They do not represent any organization, including the academic institutions in
which they are employed. They work independently and take full responsibility
for their own work. The project is considered service to the community for
which the members will not receive rewards in monetary terms or in kind. There
was no agreed stand among team members on issues about Article 23 of the
Basic Law prior to the formation of the team.




